
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CANCELLATION ADVICE 

 

SERVICES COMMITTEE 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the 
Services Committee 
meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, 20 March 2018 at 7:00pm 
has been Cancelled. 

 
The next scheduled meeting is to be held on  

Tuesday, 10 April 2018 at the conclusion of  
the Strategic Planning Committee Meeting  

at the Civic Centre, 10 Playford Boulevard, Elizabeth. 
 
 
 

 

 
MAL HEMMERLING 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 
Issue Date: 15 March 2018 
 


